
Docket No. 50-331 

Iowa Electric Light and 
Power Company 

ATTNs Mr. Duane Arnold 
President 

IE Towers 
P. 0. Box 351 
Cedar Rapids, IA 32406 

Gentlsmmt 

Thank you for your letters dated July 5, 1979 and July 23, 1979, Informing us 
of the steps you have taken to correct the moncompliance (331/79-15-10) 
Identified In our letter dated June 13, 1979.  

A review of your eorrective actions during a recent Inspection revealed 
that, in addition to completing those actions stated In your letters, 
Individuals have been re-instructed as to the Importance of following 
Procedures. We have no further questions en this matter, and the result.  
of ar review will be documented In an Inspection report.  

Your cooperation with as is appreciated.  

Sincerely, 

.. F. iansmban, Chief 
Reactor Operations ad 

nclear Support Branch 

at Mr. E. L. amond, Chief 
Engineer 
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